
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
There will be a conference call meeting with The North 
Carolina Medical Care Commission Executive Committee 
to approve the sale of bonds, the proceeds of which will 
be loaned to Sharon Towers Retirement Community. The 
conference call will be held on Friday, November 22, 2019 
at 2:00 p.m. in Room 101 of the Edgerton Building located 
at 809 Ruggles Drive, Raleigh, North Carolina 27603.  A 
speakerphone will be available for interested parties. 
 
 
 
 
October 23, 2019 
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